
    Scottsmoor Community Association Meeting 
Minutes for February 25, 2013 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by president, Arnold Benson.  A potluck dinner was held prior to 
the meeting featuring assorted soups cooked by Doug, Rinda, Glenda, Betty, and Anne.  There were 34 
people at the dinner, and 35 at the meeting.  Vice President Robert Robbins led the Pledge of Allegiance and 
President Benson asked Rev. Edens to lead the invocation.  Officers present included President Arnold 
Benson, Vice President Robert Robbins, Treasurer Bryan Kyle, Secretary Lee Bird and Executive Committee 
Member Doug Chamberlain.   Executive Committee Member Marieanne Syverson was absent. 
Introduction of Visitors and Guests – President Benson recognized Chris Sacik, manager of Tractor 
Supply.  Chris spoke of Tractor Supply's community involvement and passed out catalogs during his 
presentation.  He left hats to be passed around after the meeting.  The presentation was well received.  Leigh 
Holt, Rails to Trails Coordinator was scheduled to speak, but failed to show. 
Minutes - The minutes from the previous meeting were read by Lee Bird, Secretary.  Doug Chamberlain 
moved that the minutes be approved, and Joe Goforth seconded the motion.  The motion was approved. 
Treasurer’s Report – Bryan Kyle reported that our current balance is $9,544.89.  Doug Chamberlain moved 
that the Treasurer’s Report be accepted as read and Joe Goforth seconded.  The motion was approved.   
Committee reports 
        Meeting Hall – Lee Bird reported that attendance at the meeting hall for January was 508.  He 
discussed the March & April calendars and informed everyone the County had completed construction of a 
new shed to house the water system.. 
        Public Relations – Doug Chamberlain reported that cards were sent Anita Goforth, Mary Jo, & Steve & 
Rinda Chapman. 
        Membership Committee – Bryan Kyle reported we have47 paid members for 2013. 
       Mims Report - None 
Special Events – Vice President Robert Robbins discussed the Spring Yard Sale and asked for help with 
local advertising.  It was announced that all food sales will benefit the Kids Games for the 4th of July picnic.  
He also discussed the 4th of July Picnic and asked everyone to think about it. 
Mail - None 
Old Business - President Benson reminded the membership that elections will be held in March for 
President and Secretary.  We are looking for a new secretary, as Lee Bird will not be able to serve again.  
Lee Bird announced that we had filled out the FEIN number paperwork and hoped to have that step 
completed by next meeting.. 
New Business – None 
Other Considerations – President Benson announced that the Parrontos would furnish corned beef & 
cabbage for the March meeting and asked everyone to bring a dish to compliment the meal.  Kate Perez 
announced that she would be interested in forming a Kayak & Canoe Paddling Club and anyone with any 
interest should contact her.  Bobbi Partain discussed plans for a Line Dancing class and asked interested 
parties to get with her after the meeting. 
 50/50 –The 50/50 raffle was won by Paul Raulerson.  The split was $15.00 to Paul, and $15.00 to the 
Association.  Paul donated his winnings back to the Association. 
Adjournment – The motion to adjourn was made by Bryan Kyle at 7:53 PM. 
 
Submitted by Lee Bird, Secretary, Scottsmoor Community Association 


